





GET YOUR CRAFT ON!!

Werry Workforce Whāraurau, the Ministry of Health and Te Pou and are holding a national competition to find the most 'family/whānau friendly' waiting rooms in Aotearoa

Have you got your craft on? Got your administrator and team involved?

Is your waiting room going to be memorable to whānau and tamariki?

Is it fun and informative? Is it safe?

We want to see what you have to offer!!

A panel of judges has been assembled with representation from Werry Workforce Whāraurau, the Ministry of Health and Te Pou.

Entries will be divided into three categories:

- Child Service DHB Waiting Room
- Adult Service DHB Waiting Room
- NGO / PHO / PHE Waiting Room

The winner of each category will be featured on the Te Pou and Werry Workforce Whāraurau websites, in the national Werry Workforce Whāraurau SPHC Newsletter (December edition) AND will receive two beautiful pukapuka for your waiting room copies of one of the following books in BOTH English and Te Reo:







Ka pai e ngā whānau for looking after our tamariki!

Email a photo and narrative of your waiting room to coordinator@werryworkforce.org

Competition closes Monday 30 November 2020

For resources go to: https://supportingparentsnz.org/professionals-tohunga